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NO ACTION REQUIRED 

EFFECTIVE DATE:  FEBRUARY 14, 2019 

 
The APD iConnect system is temporarily unavailable at this time. APD will notify Waiver Support 

Coordinators (WSCs) when the system is available for use again. 

In the meantime, WSCs should continue to assist clients with services in the iBudget System.  If there 

are special circumstances that need attention, please notify the APD Regional office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


